Ann Arbor Planning Commission Ann Arbor Planning Department 301 E Huron St, Ann Arbor, MI

August 3, 2022

Dear Planning Commission members,

My name is Ravinder K Sachdev and I own the property at 2630 W Liberty Rd in Ann Arbor. I am in receipt of the postcard mailed to me by the Planning department regarding the proposed rezoning initiative on Ann Arbor's far west side and am writing in response.

First I would like you to know that I fully support this initiative as it will allow more people housing opportunities within the city in an area with so many walk-able, bike-able, supportive service businesses (including grocery stores, banks, pharmacies, restaurants, delis, and hardware store to name only a few). Furthermore the area is well served by public transportation infrastructure providing many transportation options and minimizing the need for car trips. This is good planning for growth and the city needs more housing.

I notice that the property of my contiguous neighbor to the east is shown as the only property on W Liberty west of Maple Rd. to be included in this rezoning. I feel that this is a mistake and that the district should best be extended westward all the way to the expressway on the north side of W. Liberty, to include my property. Please expand the proposed rezoning area accordingly.

Thank you for your efforts to improve the city and for consideration in this request.

Sincerely,

Ravinder K Sachdev 10660 Hewitt Rd.

Brooklyn, MI 49230